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Following are the minutes from the July 2024 meeting. The meeting was held on July 10th at the HOF
Building and there were and there were 28 members present. The next meeting will be at 6:00 on
Wednesday, August 14th at the CR HOF Building.

President: Dan Hilby
Vice-President: Janet Sargent
Secretary: Bob Hanson
Treasurer: Edward Lala

CEDAR RAPIDS SOFTBALL HALL OF FAME MINUTES

*President Hilby called the meeting to order on July 10th, 2024.

MSC to approve minutes (Horak/Bosch)

* President Hilby announced Peanut (Mike Knox) will be on the Scott Unash radio show on June 13th to
promote our event. Hilboy mentioned that Termite (Greg Mara) recently treated our HOF Building with
insecticides. KJ Pilcher will be helping us out with the announcing of the HOF Inductions. Thank you KJ!

* Gregg Bosch reported that 15 HOF Members showed up for the IWSL games. Kirkwood is very excited
about the 2nd Women'’s Softball scholarship that was recently voted in at our May meeting. Peyton
Johnson will be the recipient of the 2nd scholarship. She will be in attendance on HOF Sunday to accept
her scholarship! Gregg Bosch announced that this will be the last year that he will be in charge of the
“Sponsorship Signs”. A committee was formed this year to take over this task. The committee is already
running like a well oiled machine. Early indications show that we are once again looking at a record
year for fund raising. We will go over the numbers at our next meeting. Thank you to all that con-
tributed to this effort!

* Ed Lala gave the Treasurer Report as a total of $24,485.25 in Mutual Funds and $21,824.95 in checking
for a total of $46,310.20. MSC to Approve (Pilcher/Horak)

* Gary Wignall reported that we currently have 12 teams signed up for our softball tournament. There
will be a 3 game guarantee. The umpires are lined up and the ISAA will pay half of the umpire fees. Billy
Stalkfleet will once again help with the diamonds. Thanks again Billy!

* Shawn O’Brien ordered the new plaques and they are done!
* Gregg Bosch will invite the city officials to our Sunday events!
* Dave Kahler reported that the golf tournament is a sell out at 30 teams.

* Kevin Thorp is working on getting us a new tax guy.

- Next meeting will be on Wednesday August 14th at 6:00 pm (note new time) at the CR Softball HOF
building.- MSC to adjourn: (Pilcher/Horak).



